Adelphi University Parents Association Meeting

November 14, 2017 5:30---7:30 p.m UC?210

MINUTES
Board Members Present: Board Members Excused:
Barbara McElroy Charlotte Armstrong
Geri Faiella Joanne Matassa
Antoinette Bellomo Salma Asif

Adelphi Administrators Present:

Kathleen Watchorn, Coordinator for Projects and Programs, Division of Student Affairs
Della Hudson, Associate Dean of Student Affairs

Barbara McElroy welcomed everyone to the Workshop: “Are there bumps in the road? We can help.
All college students go through rough patches. But what happens when those rough patches lead our
students astray in some way? How can parents help their student get back on track without
overstepping?”

Carol A. Lucas, Ph.D., LCSW, Director, Counseling and Support Services spoke on the many services
available to our students and ways that parents can be instrumental in helping their student reach
out for help.

Debra Kyriacou, Executive Director of Academic Services, in the Office of Academic Services &
Retention addressed issues related to falling behind in classes, use of the academic supports at
Adelphi, and advisor issues.

Parents are encouraged to review the webpages of both offices for insight into the many services
available.

The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

For updates throughout the year, please check the PA webpage
http://parents-family.adelphi.edu/parents-association or follow
us at facebook.com/AdelphiParents.
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